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I ask the Planning Commission to approach your review of this project from a problem
solving perspective and to be as creative and flexible as possible within the rules  to
support getting additional affordable housing units for Bainbridge. This project should
be evaluated on its merits, not colored by past community objections to the 2014
Visconsi project approval.   

I believe something will be developed on that property with the associated
problems/concerns about "development" (traffic, noise, etc).  I prefer getting more
affordable housing as an important community benefit for those development
impacts.   

Betty Wiese
Nakata Avenue
Bainbridge Island   
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